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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 10:35 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: RE: To CLK  Docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 1:58 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1226148C.  DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 1:50 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2016 1:04 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: jimbocollins3@gmail.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Jim Collins 
Company: American Airlines 
Primary Phone: (904) 535-4793 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: jimbocollins3@gmail.com 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
On the FPL rate increase request - I heartily AGREE that you should approve most or all of their request. A financially 
strong electric utility is very important to all of us, as was proven during Hurricane Matthew. FPL has done a great job 
hardening their grid and is investing in alternative power. Please approve. 
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